
 
U.S. Department     
of Transportation 

Public Involvement Session Notice 
An opportunity for you to talk directly with Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and 
Federal Transit Administration (FTA) in an open public meeting session concerning your views 
on the transportation planning process in the Savannah region is scheduled for: 
 
Time: 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Date: Tuesday, October 29th, 2024  
Place: MPC Mendonsa Hearing Room, 112 E. 

State Street, Savannah, GA 31401 
 

A virtual meeting option will be available to listen and provide comments. Please register for the 
virtual option using this link. Preregistration is required. 
A brief presentation that provides an overview of the Federal Certification Review process is 
available for review on the Coastal Region MPO’s Federal Certification Review webpage. A 
Comment Card for the certification review is posted for your use. You may submit your 
feedback using the Comment Card via email to Joseph.Longo@dot.gov by Friday, November 
29th, 2024. 
This public meeting is part of a review that will assess compliance with Federal Regulations 
pertaining to the transportation planning process conducted by the Coastal Region MPO, the 
Georgia Department of Transportation, Chatham Area Transit, and local governments in the 
Savannah region. 
 
 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6890875107422047324
https://www.thempc.org/Core/Fcrp#gsc.tab=0
mailto:Joseph.Longo@dot.gov

